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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 7:39 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; 'Amos, 

James'; 'caweaver@blm.gov'; 'dmckinne@blm.gov'
Cc: Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis; William Bryan Burns
Subject: [EXT] GJSAU 22 Inj. line 6.4.18  2RP-4805
Attachments: BLM letter.pdf; GJSAU 22 work plan.docx; Rpt_1806G85_Final_v1.pdf

All 
Attached is the work plan, analytical, & BLM release of ARC study.  If there are any questions or concerns, feel free to 
contact us.  Thanks  
 
Johnny Titsworth 
HSE Coordinator 
 
Burnett Oil Co., Inc. 
87 Square Lake Rd. 
Loco Hills, NM 88255 
Direct: (432) 614-0531 
Cell:    (432) 425-2891 
 
This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider information. If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or 
the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.  


